GOVERNMENT OF ST. LUCIA
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

Inland Revenue Department

TAX AMNESTY ENDS SOON

January 8, 2018 — The Tax Amnesty is now at its final phase and comes to an end
on February 28, 2018. The Cabinet approved Tax Amnesty Programme grants
waivers of 100% Penalties and 60% Interest during the months of January and
February for all:

1. Annual Taxes - arrears up to Income Year 2015 (excluding property tax)
2. Monthly Taxes arrears up to December 2015; and
3. Property Tax — arrears up to Income Year 2014.

This is the final opportunity for all companies, business owners, employees and
property owners to take advantage of the Tax Amnesty and settle outstanding
taxes.

Taxpayers are also encouraged to file all outstanding returns to determine any
liability prior to the expiration of the Amnesty.

Upon conclusion of the Tax Amnesty, the Inland Revenue Department (IRD) will
pursue, by enforcement action (Garnishments and Seizures), settlement of all

unpaid taxes as per the respective legislation.

TAKE ADVANTAGE OF THE TAX AMNESTY TODAY!!!!

For more information contact the IRD at 468 4766, 4778 or 4787 or visit our
offices in Castries, Vieux- Fort and Soufriere.
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